
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
TRAFFIC DETOURS FOR BRIDGE FOUNDATION CONSTRUCTION 
State Road (SR) A1A/North Causeway Over Intracoastal Waterway (ICWW) Bridge 
Replacement Project 
Saint Lucie County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 429936-2-52-01 

Construction Cost: $111.5 million                        Construction Start: May 1, 2023                      Estimated Completion: Late 2027 

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Samantha Kayser, to be added to project email notification lists. Para información  y preguntas en 
Español, por favor llame al (954) 777-4302.    

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Joshua Baker — FDOT Project Manager 
joshua.baker@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4930 
 

Bill Stuckey, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 
william.stuckey@stantec.com or (407) 375-3783 
 

Aren Griffin, P.E. — Project Administrator  
agriffin@consoreng.com or (772) 834-5467 
 

Samantha Kayser — Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that  promotes the 

efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural 
resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

NORTHBOUND CR 605/OLD DIXIE HIGHWAY AT SR A1A NIGHTTIME CLOSURES BEGIN AUGUST 17, 2025 

Northbound CR 605/Old Dixie Highway at SR A1A will be closed nightly, from 10 p.m. through 5 a.m., Sunday through Thursday, 
beginning Sunday, August 17, 2025, through Thursday, October 9, 2025, for bridge foundation construction. Signage will be in 
place to assist motorists. 
• Westbound SR A1A to southbound SR 5/US 1 motorists will be detoured via southbound CR 605/Old Dixie Highway, 

westbound Sunny Lane, northbound SR 5/US 1, and make a U-Turn at SR A1A and SR 5/US 1 intersection onto                
southbound  SR 5/US 1. 

• Westbound SR A1A to northbound SR 5/US 1 motorists will be detoured via southbound CR 605/Old Dixie Highway and 
westbound Sunny Lane to northbound SR 5/US 1. 

• SR A1A between SR 5/US 1 and CR 605/Old Dixie Highway was closed on September 10, 2024, for roadway and bridge 
construction and is anticipated to reopen in late 2026. SR 5/US 1 to eastbound SR A1A motorists will be detoured via 
eastbound Juanita Avenue and southbound on CR 605/ Old Dixie Highway to eastbound SR A1A.  

• Southbound CR 605/Old Dixie Highway will remain open.  

• Access to residences and businesses will be maintained. 
• For more information regarding the project, including traffic impacts and project updates, please visit https://tinyurl.com/

yvbskdks. 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
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